
Good People.,  
 
As a Citizen of our great State of Oregon, I urge this good body to vote, "NO", on HB 4145. A bill that will 
further erode our 2nd Amendment rights,and the States rights enumerated in Article 1 section 27, of our 
States Constitution. This continued deliberate erosion of Citizens Rights purchased by out of state 
interests, is an insult to not only the integrity of this Good Body, but to the Citizens of what was 
previously considered,"Our",great State. Stand against those who would purchase security at the 
greater cost of our Liberty. Regards.,Ralph Newton 2464 Cloverlawn Drive Grants Pass Or. 97527 
 
 


